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Addendum #1 
RFP #36-20, Professional Auditing Services 

May 8, 2020  
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on RFP #36-20, Professional Auditing Services. 
 
Question 1:  Are you able to share what the prior year audit fees were or what has been 

budgeted for the 2020 audit? 

Answer to Question 1:  The prior year audit fees were $132,300.  The budget for the 
completion of the FY20 audit (budget year 2021) has not been completed.  
 
Question 2:  Do you want insurance certificates of the required coverage included in the 

proposal?  Or does the selected firm simply provide them when they are notified as the winner? 

Answer to Question 2:  Insurance certificates, with the appropriate coverages, will be 
required upon intent to award. 
 
Question 3:  On Page 25.  “Prior Engagements with other Government Entities”.  Will the city 

accept a listing of all government engagements without the engagement partner, phone 

number, and principal client contact?  Also, under this same category, does the city require a 

listing of government engagements outside the state of Florida? 

Answer to Question 3:   In reference to TAB 2 – Qualifications, Experience and Project 
Personnel Expertise, under Prior Engagements with Other Government Entities, page 25; 
the items listed are requirements of the proposer’s response for all Governmental 
engagements. 
 
 
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


